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8 November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Cancellation of Disneyland Paris Maths Trip March 2023 
 

We regret to inform you that due to factors outside of our control, the proposed maths trip in March 

2023 has been cancelled. As you have made a payment via ParentPay, you will receive a full refund. 

The finance team have advised that you can log in to ParentPay and move the refunded money into 

your own account from there.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss R Lavery 

KS4 Co-ordinator of Mathematics    
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